
WEEOPAII/%O 1130 on your diai 

P. 0. Box 309, Waynesboro, Pa. 17268 (717) 762-WEE0 

APRIL 6, 1972 

KERMIT GEARY 
ROUTE 2, BOX 298 
WALNUTPORT, PENNA. 

DEAR MR. GEARY: 

THIS LETTER WILL CONFIRM YOUR RECEPTION OF OUR FREQUENCY 
MEASUREMENT ON APRIL 4. THE FREQUENCY MEASUREMENT IS MADE 
THE FIRST TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH. WEED OPERATES WITH 1000 
WATTS TO A THREE TOWER DIRECTIONAL ANTENNA SYSTEM. WE WERE, 
AT THE TIME OF THE FREQUENCY MEASUREMENT, OPERATING WITH OUR NORMAL 
DIRECTIONAL PATTERN. I AM ENCLOSING WITH THIS (LETTER A 

CONTOUR MAP SHOWING OUR DIRECTIONAL PATTERN. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR LETTER AND I HOPE YOU CAN AGAIN RECEIVE 
WEEO. 

SINCERELY, 

ES S HARTZLE 
IEF ENGINEER 

WEED RADIO 

JSH/JIW 


